
 Saltillo ISD Board of Trustees held a budget meeting on Tuesday July 12th  at 6:00 pm  in the 
superintendents office at the school , secretary Members present were Chip Tully,Barry Brewer,Randy 
Johnson, Chad Neal, Ryan Garmon and Brian Beadle 
 
School board discussed upcoming 2022/2023 school year budget. 
 
 
 
 
 
Motion was made by Brian Beadle and seconded by Randy Johnson to adjourn, Motion passed 5/0 
 
 
 
Chip Tully , president.                                                  Mark Sustaire, secretary  


